
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
March 23, 2004 

 
 
 

To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 

Subject:  Resolution to remove a No Vehicular Ingress or Egress Restriction 
    from a portion of West Walnut Street (south side) between North 22nd 
    Street and North 23rd Street extended, in the 17th Aldermanic District 

    of the City of Milwaukee 
 

Dear Council Members: 
 
 A parcel of land on the south side of West Walnut Street between North 22nd 

Street and North 23rd Street extended, is restricted with No Vehicular Ingress or Egress 
onto West Walnut Street. 

 
 The attached resolution will remove this restriction, allowing the prospective 
buyer of the Redevelopment Authority of the City of Milwaukee property to develop the 

land. 
 

 Therefore, it is recommended that this resolution be adopted.  
 
      Very truly yours, 

 
 

 
      Jeffrey S. Polenske, P.E. 
      City Engineer 

 
 

 
      Mariano A. Schifalacqua 
      Commissioner of Public Works 
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